
 

1 | P a g e  
 

OPC Convention 2015 Edition 
Resolutions Dialogue and Opening Ceremonies – July 5 

 

 

Flag Raising 
 

On Friday July 3rd at 2pm the Flag of The 
Catholic Women’s League of Canada was raised 

outside city hall in Niagara Falls Ontario by the 
Ontario Provincial President Betty Colaneri. 

Joyce Morocco, City Councillor, representing 
the mayor, welcomed all delegates to the city 

and wished us well in our deliberations. 

Resolutions Dialogue 
The resolutions dialogue was attended by approximately 160 

Members. The session was facilitated by Resolutions Chair 
Roseanne Sogan and Legislation Chair Linda Squarzolo. The 

conversation was lively and interactive. Five resolutions will go 
to the floor of convention on Tuesday. More details on the 

topics will be available then. 
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Opening Mass 
The Opening Mass was celebrated by 

Bishop Gerard Bergie, Spiritual Advisor 

of the Ontario Provincial Council and 
con-celebrated by Archbishop Terrence 

Prendergast of the diocese of Ottawa 
and 8 spiritual advisors from across 

the province. 
 

 

 

Opening Ceremonies 

MC Shelley Tamas, Fr Matt, Diocesan Spiritual 
Advisor St. Catharines, Mayor of Niagara Falls, Jim 

Diodati, SK Marcel Lemmon, State Advocate 
Knights of Columbus Ontario, National President 

Barbara Dowding, Bishop Gerard Bergie, OPC 
Spiritual Advisor and Ontario Provincial President 

Betty Colaneri all brought greetings and welcomes. 
The convention was officially opened by OPC 

Administrative Assistant Jeannie Coleman. 
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